
 

 

 

 

18 June 2024 

Excellency, 

 

As we prepare for the Summit of the Future, which constitutes a singular opportunity for 

the international community to forge a new global consensus to transform and scale up existing 

commitments for the achievement of the SDGs, I have the honour to refer to resolution 76/307 

entitled “Modalities for the Summit of the Future”, in which the General Assembly, 

 

“… Request[ed] the President of the General Assembly to draw up a list of representatives 

of other relevant non-governmental organizations, civil society organizations, academic 

institutions and the private sector who may participate in the high-level Summit of the 

Future, taking into account the principles of transparency and equitable geographical 

representation, with due regard for gender parity, to submit the proposed list to Member 

States for their consideration on a non-objection basis and to bring the list to the attention 

of the Assembly for a final decision by the Assembly on participation in the Summit.” 

 

In this regard, I have the honor to enclose herewith a list of representatives of non-

governmental organizations, civil society organizations, academic institutions and the private 

sector which have applied to participate in the Summit of the Future. 

 

In the absence of any objection by 5 p.m. on Tuesday, 25 June 2024, I will take it that 

there is general agreement on the list. I intend to bring the list to the attention of the General 

Assembly for a final decision on participation in the Summit in due course.   

 

I count on your continued support and cooperation towards making the Summit of the 

Future a highly successful event. For any additional information, your Office may contact Mr. 

Felix Brombach, Adviser at my Office by e-mail: felix.brombach@un.org. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

                    Dennis Francis 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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